
MINUTES – WSC POLICY SUBCOMMITTEE       

February 11, 2019 
A meeting of the School Committee’s Policy Subcommittee was called to order at 6:02 PM. 
 
Present were: 
Nate Buffum 
Kim Reichelt 
 
Also in attendance: 
Susan Bottan 
 
1. Public Comment 
No public comment    
 
2.  Policy Discussion 
We discussed the following policies: 
JEB- We noted keeping 1st and 2nd clauses but striking the last paragraph and adding language 
from (Randolph’s policy) “initial admission of children to grades 2 through 12...to do the work 
of those grades” 
DIFA- talked about Westborough and Needham Whistleblower policy, Susan will follow up.  
BEDH- will check with Kevin regarding language around what can be said 
CBD- discussed using MASC language 
CBI- discussed using MASC language 
CE- discussed changing “wishes to be” to “shall be” 
CH- discussed changing “regulations” to “procedures” 
CHA- discussed changing “regulations” to “procedures” 
CHC- discussed changing “regulations” to “procedures” 
DB- discussed using highlighted changes 
DBC- needs further review, have finance subcommittee create language 
DBJ- Share with Susan regarding language around accounts, possibly keep our language (change 
title to Director of Finance and Operations) 
Kim motioned and Nate seconded to take these policies to the School Committee. The vote was 
2-0 
 
3.  Agree next meeting on 3/12/19 at 6:00 pm 
 
4. Meeting Adjourned at 6:57 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Nate Buffum 
 


